
 

 

WELCOME!  

In order to provide a safe environment for participants, spectators and visitors, and to       

keep our park clean and beautiful, the following policies will be strictly enforced: 

Personal coolers are not allowed (coolers must be kept in vehicles). 

Generators are not allowed at the facilities due to public safety guidelines. 

Roller blades, rip sticks, scooters, skateboards, bicycles, hover boards, and                                                 

skates are not allowed. 

Pets are not allowed except for service animals. 

Smoking and vaping are prohibited in the parks and are only allowed in the designated areas. 

Alcoholic beverages are prohibited throughout the facility. 

No cooking of any kind or open flame devices. 

All visitors are to park in designated spaces only or in the overflow parking areas. 

Pop up tents are allowed, but they must be monitored and safely secured. 

Hitting balls (with the exception of plastic whiffle balls) into any fences at the complex is prohibited. 

Spikes, or metal cleats are not allowed on portable pitching mounds or in batting cages. 

The field crew is well versed in how and when to address field issues during a rain delay.                    

During a rain delay, all participants are to remain off the field and in dugouts. 

Offensive language or behavior by anyone will not be tolerated. 

The safest area during lightning is in your vehicle. Please remain there until the                                      

storm passes and not in the park. 

Please help keep our park beautiful by cleaning up dug-outs after each game. 

No solicitation. Approved vendors only on site. 

Failure to comply with these rules may result in removal from the facility. 

Thank you for your cooperation and enjoy your tournament! 


